
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon, Ms. Jerez. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, June 30, 2021 1 :08 PM 
'Carla Jerez' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Public Comment Docket# 20210015-EI. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/30/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 07325-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 
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From: Carla Jerez <carla.dejesus.jerez@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 30, 202112:52 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Public Comment Docket# 20210015-EI. 

Hello-- My name is Carla Jerez of7775 Tatum Waterway Drive Apt 7 Miami Beach FL 33141. I am speaking 
against the proposed increase in electricity costs by FPL. Many community members are struggling to catch up 
with rent after the pandemic, and this 20% increase in basic utilities threatens to put my neighbors in extreme 
poverty, facing even houselessness. FPL has the opportunity to find more cost effective ways to produce 
electricity, instead of putting this cost on our struggling communities, families, businesses, and individuals. 
Thank you. 
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